NST Events and Donations this Half-term:

We rely on donations of items or money for many of our events but know that it can seem a lot at times. It is not possible for everyone to contribute every time, so please give what you can, when you can. Please consider if your time or skills may be something you could donate instead, as these are just as valuable.



We are always needing more help at events; before, during and after.

We urgently need a secretary to help with record keeping, minute taking and some admin tasks. Please get in touch (see below) if you can help. You will need to attend the termly NST meetings.

Fri 1st March Children's disco. Tickets £4 each includes snacks & drink.

Fri 8th March **NOTE DATE CHANGE.** <u>Mufti</u> and <u>Easter egg (nut-free) donation</u> (for the Spring Fair).

Fri 15th March <u>School Grounds Clear up and Pizza</u> 3.15pm – we need help to tidy up and maintain the school grounds. (Tell us if you are coming so we order enough food.)

Thurs 21st March <u>Tuck Shop and Second-hand Uniform</u> 3.15pm. We take good second-hand uniform – no grey items at present please.

Thurs 28th March <u>Cake donations</u> (nut-free) and <u>School Spring Fair 3.15pm</u> – lots of stalls, face painting, games, bouncy castle, café, pocket money items, ladies gifts & craft, Easter Egg tombola.

<u>Easter Holiday Challenge</u> – fill a Smarties tube with as many spare coins; class with the most brought back after the holiday will get a prize!

We are currently raising money to provide additional playground equipment, wellbeing events for parents and children alongside the school programme, improving the school grounds, and fun activities.

We wish to be more sustainable by reducing the use of plastic items, increasing use of recyclable ones, and whether we can reduce the amount of paper we send out. The latter is a challenge as some families want it all electronically, some need paper copies, some like multiple reminders. We want to let you know we are working on it.

<u>Get in touch</u> by 'Northmead Supporters Team' on Facebook, by email to Northmead.nst@gmail.com or a note to the office. Check out the notice board by the outside classroom.

Thank you as always for your generous support, enabling us to enrich the children's learning by providing resources and activities.